
Dear Lynne 

Petition P-05-1024 For Environmental awareness to be made compulsory and 

a key module within Schools in Wales for all years (Primary and Secondary 

Education) 

The Petitions Committee considered the above petition for the first time at our 

meeting on 3 November. 

At that meeting the Committee agreed to write to you to raise this petition for 

consideration as part of your Committee’s active scrutiny of the Curriculum and 

Assessment Bill and the content of the new Curriculum for Wales. The Petitions 

Committee will now close the petition. 

Further information about the petition, including related correspondence, is 

available on our website at:

https://business.senedd.wales/mgIssueHistoryHome.aspx?IId=29538.  

If you have any queries, please contact the Committee clerking team at the e-mail 

address above, or on 0300 200 6454. 

Yours sincerely 

Janet Finch-Saunders AS/MS 

Cadeirydd/Chair 

Lynne Neagle MS 

Chair, Children, Young People and Education Committee 

Welsh Parliament 

Ty Hywel 

Cardiff Bay 

CF99 1SN 

18 November 2020 
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